
Exciting	news	regarding	the	2018-2019	Annual	Giving	Campaign!	

The	Richard	M.	Schulze	Family	Foundation	creates	grant	partnerships	with	organizations	that	can	
generate	transformational	results	in	education,	human	services	and	health.	

BECAUSE	the	Richard	M	Schulze	Family	Foundation	BELIEVES	strongly	in	growing	the	donor	base	of	
Independent	Schools	from	foundations	and	individuals	in	the	community	and	incentivizing	previous	
donors	to	give	more	and	BECAUSE	the	Schulze	Foundation	Board	members	BELIEVE	SO	STRONGLY	in	
Academy	of	Whole	Learning	–	we	have	been	awarded	a	$25,000	Annual	Fund	challenge	grant	for	the	
school	year	2019-2020.	

The	criteria	to	receive	the	grant	is	as	follows:	1)	Any	NEW	donors/donations	contributing	to	AOWL	for	
the	first	time,	will	automatically	count	toward	the	challenge	grant.	2)	PREVIOUS	donors	who	have	
contributed	to	AOWL	in	the	past,	must	make	a	gift	larger	than	any	previous	gift	to	AOWL.	The	amount	
OVER	their	largest	previous	gift	will	count	to	the	challenge	grant	of	$25,000.	

Click	HERE	to	make	a	donation	to	the	Annual	Giving	Campaign.	

Questions?	Contact	Cindy	Schriever,	Donor	Relations	Officer		cindy.schriever@aowl.org	or	952-737-
6900.	

Thank	you!	

	

	

	

http://www.academyofwholelearning.org/donate/

